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Cheer Team All-Americans
This opportunity was presented to all sideline and competition 
cheerleaders that went to the UCA Maters Camp.  While we 
were there, seven of our 14 girls that attended tried out for 
All-American.  Five of our girls made it!!  The UCA staff stated 
that they only take the top 12% of the cheerleaders trying out.  
We are so proud of our girls!





Building changes for summer 2021:



















I did an interview with the folks at National Novel Writing Month, the 
November writing project some of my students take part in, and I won a 
drawing of those interviewed for a $100 gift card to Bookshop.org. With that 
money, I was able to purchase seven new books for my classroom library!

From:  Mark Domeier:





Back-to-school assembly:

We held a back-to-school assembly outside in the stadium.  I spoke 
to the students as well as others from Student Council and Team 
Captains.  We then had some Minute-to-Win-It activities.  It was a 
positive way to start the school year and a lot fun to see kids 
laughing and having a good time.  Thanks to the planning 
committee for all your hard work!  



From Mr. Sorum:
We will be holding our Fall Plant sale on Sept. 17th, 18th, and 22nd

Friday Sept. 17th from 2:30-6:30

Saturday Sept. 18th from 9 am to 1 pm

Wednesday Sept. 22nd from 3:30 to 6 pm



From Mr. Domeier:
7th graders are finishing a project where they chose the one word or phrase that 
best describes them. We said everyone should be proud of who they are, and it 
was a good chance to get to know each other.





Bulletin Boards done by Mrs. Bently:



Back to school assembly photos:



Workshop Photos:



Workshop photos & new Elle staff photo:


